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February 22, 2018

Via: Judy.Taylor@chutes.com

Chutes International
4400 Austin Lane
White Plains MD 20695

RE:	Commons Housing III
Job #07-14-18
Liberty University

Dear Judy:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team on another successful project.  Our decision to use Chutes International’s External Steel Debris Chutes on all our higher education multi story dormitory projects has become seamless to say the least by simply providing Chutes the required information for the project and allowing you to do the rest.  The low maintenance of the steel debris chutes allow us to save time and money while maintaining a clean and safe work environment throughout the project duration.  From the time we identify our debris chutes needs on a project through the installation and removal, Chutes International always meets our needs.  Thank you again for your professionalism and we look forward to our continued partnership on future projects.

Sincerely,
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATES, INC.



Blake Jones
Sr. Project Manager
1971 University Blvd., Lynchburg, Virginia  24515
P.O. Box 3020, Lynchburg, Virginia  24503
voice 434 / 592-4169  cell 434 / 221-1891
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